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NCDXF is pleased to announce their financial support for the February, 2024 DXpedition to 
Guyana. A complete review of the teams’ plans and finances has been completed and NCDXF 
will provide $5,000.  

The team consists of four young ambitious DXers ranging in age from 20 to 25 years old.  

Jamie Williams - M0SDV (22): 
Philipp Springer - DK6SP (25): 
Tomi Varro - HA8RT (24): 
Sven Lovric - DJ4MX (20): 

They have excellent plans that they will share on social media and on their website.  

NCDXF board is wholeheartedly supporting this project. We are excited that young people are 
willing to take some time away from work and take up the challenge for a couple of weeks of 
being DX.  

NCDXF wants to let any planned DXpedition know, that if they request funding from NCDXF 
and we provide a grant, we will also underwrite the costs of a younger (ages 20-35) person/s on 
the trip. We want to encourage the next generation of DXpeditioners. 

The mission of NCDXF is to provide necessary financial support for well-organized DXpeditions 
to desirable DXCC entities and to support advances in DXpeditioning skills, technology, and 
infrastructure.  Those funds come from the contributions of our supporters in the DX 
community.  Your contribution will help make DX happen.  Visit our website:  www.ncdxf.org. 

Respectfully submitted.  
Craig Thompson, K9CT 
NCDXF Vice President 
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